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Meeting Called to Order by Tom Woodruff: 
 
Attendance: 
Tom Woodruff – OSC Josh Wojcik – OSC Peggy Haering – OSC 
Tara Downes – OSC Tracy Cellillie – OSC Bernie Slowik – OSC 
Alex Humble – OSC Diane Ruggia - OSC Rae-Ellen Roy – OSC 
Miriam Miller – OSC Sandra Czunas – OSC Greg Messner – OPM 
Karen Nolen – OPM Paul Lombardo - DOI Dan Livingston - Union 
Alfredo Comargo – Union George Bognar – Union Dave Glidden - Union 
Carl Chisem – Union Kathy Chubet – Union Drew Phelan – Union 
Terry DeMattie – Segal Eileen Flick – Segal Emily Peters – Segal 
Jason Jossie – Segal Jaime Stirling - Stirling  Michael White - Union 
 
 
Partnership – 
Staff reported in Partnership Plan 2.0, as of 10/1/20 there are 136 groups enrolled totaling 
approximately 24,000 employees or over 57,000 members.  
All members’ health coverage was transitioned from Oxford to Anthem effective October 
1, 2020. 
 
2.0 Plan has interest from a small group looking to join January 1, 2021 as well as 2 large 
groups interested in a July 1, 2021 enrollment. 
Partnership 1.0 has 5 groups remaining with a total of approximately 3,500 members. 
 
Financials – Staff reported a surplus for both the active employee and retiree healthcare 
appropriation balances. 
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